
 
 

July 15, 2021 

 

 

 

Honorable Saniyiyah Ayesha Solomon 

Alachua County Property Appraiser 

asolomon@acpafl.org 

 

 

Dear Ms. Solomon: 

 

Under section 195.087, Florida Statutes (F.S.), the Department of Revenue (Department) has 

reviewed your budget request for your office’s operations for October 1, 2021, through 

September 30, 2022. The Department will send copies of this letter and your tentative budget to 

your board of county commissioners. 

 

The budget contains the Department’s tentative amendments and changes. The salary this budget 

reflects for the official is based on the salary for 2020-2021. The Office of Economic and 

Demographic Research will provide the final salary computations for 2021-2022, and the 

Department will make the necessary adjustments when this information becomes available. 

 

Section 195.087, F.S., requires the property appraiser and county commission to submit 

additional information or testimony before August 15, 2021. The Department will make final 

amendments or changes to your budget and will notify both you and your board of county 

commissioners then. Please provide all additional information by August 6th to allow sufficient 

review before the August 15 deadline. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (850) 617-8849. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Gavrielle Alday 

Budget Manager 

Property Tax Oversight  

 

GA 

Enclosure 

cc: Board of County Commissioners


